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specialists in school health



Friends of Michigan School Nurses,

Happy New Year!  I am working with the Michigan Association of School Nurses (MASN)  and Playmakers to have a Sparkle and Shine 5K Fun Run/Walk on May 7, 2015 to help raise the awareness level of the alarmingly low number of School Nurses in Michigan.  
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The National Association of School Nurses recommends 1 school nurse per every 750 general education students.  Join me on May 7, 2015 to Sparkle and Shine - School Nurses Care!

The run will start at the Kellogg Center in East Lansing and the run will be through the beautiful campus of Michigan State University.  Many of you know that I love to run and I am challenging you to come out and Sparkle & Shine - just try to beat me!  Put this race on your race calendar - come out and sparkle and shine! 

Follow us on the MASN Facebook page for updates and training plans: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Michigan-Association-of-School-Nurses/512567392137328 .  

Follow the advocacy work of Parent Action for Health Kids at: http://www.parentactionforhealthykids.org/

Yours in Health, 

Karla Palmer, MSN, RN, NCSN

Region Chair

SPARKLE & SHINE 5k FUN RUN/WALK


SAVE THE DATE: MAY 7, 2015 6:00 PM
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